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December 4, 2024

On December 4, 2024,the Versailles Town Council met for a special meetinB. All council members were in attendance.

Council reviewed the salary ordinance for 2024 and discussed changes. Sarah will make the agreed upon changes and the ordinance will be

presented at the December meeting for approval.

With no further business coming before the council, the meeting adjourned at 6:49 p.m.
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Sarah Bauman, Clerk Treasurer

Josh Combs, Council Vice President

Mike Daugherty, Council member


